
The Clerk received an email from a member of the public with some comments 
about the Vascular Services item at today’s meeting. The final comment relates to 
the East Kent Transformation item. 
 
The Chair has asked for this to be made available for all at the meeting. Please see 
the content of the email below. 
 
 
 
Re item 6 Page 20 &21 
May I comment on the poor attendance at the consultation process 
 
I was disappointed not to attend one meeting as the date clashed with another event 
and the timing of the other two was an impossibility.  
 
How many attended the Drop in events? 
 
Public transport this must have applied to many others, particularly if the meeting 
started before the first concessionary bus pass 
But only 200 letters! 
 
Did they look at the interactive maps showing prevalence when selecting who to 
engage and where to hold meetings? 
 
They do not report engaging the Parish Councils or Patient Participation Groups - we 
get between 25 and 50 to our local meetings arrange by the Friends of Staplehurst 
health Centre (A regular dozen and others according to subject)  
 
I note EKHUFT page 59 have included PPG in the list, it should be borne in mind 
that groups often only meet four times PA and publish items to coinside with Parish 
Councils News letters 
 


